
 
 

 
 

NEWBURY PARK GIRLS SOFTBALL 
Request for Player Drop / Refund 

No Refunds as of Team Formation -- No Exceptions 
 

Please see our complete refund policy at:   
http://www.newburyparkgirlssoftball.org/content/383/Refund-Policy 

 
 

Dear Player Agent, 
The following registered player will not be able to participate in the 20___ 
Spring NPGS softball season. Please drop her name from your records. We 
understand that if we decide to re-register, we will be placed at the bottom of 
the waiting lists and may not be able to be placed on a team if there is no space 
available. 

 
Player’s Full Registered Name:    

Division: __________    Date of Birth: ______________    

Address:      
City:          State:         Zip:   ___   
Parent’s Full Name:     
Home Phone: ___________________ Mobile Phone:   
Reason for Drop:      

 

 

 
 

Signature:   Today’s Date:     

 

 

Email this completed and signed form to: 

playeragent@newburyparkgirlssoftball.org 
 

Please allow 2-4 weeks for receipt of refund. 
 
 

********For Office Use Only******** 

President:                                                                                       

Player Agent:    

Treasurer:    


